Hello Senate Committee,

| am writing in support of SB 618. Oregon's history is steeped in policy and institutions against Black and Indigenous People of Color
from the original explorations to today. We must start appropriate steps to right the road we started on and travel towards equality

and equity for ALL Oregonians.

Thank you.



